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St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Thursday, March 14th 

Nacho Sale 
$1 
 
Thursday, March 14th 
6:00p.m. 
PTG MEETING 
 
Friday, March 15th 

BASIC Tuition Assistance 
Registration Deadline 
 
Friday, March 15th 
Staff Day 
No School 
 
Saturday, March 16th 
6:00p.m. 
Father Daughter Dance 
BUY YOUR TICKETS 
NOW!!! 
 
Monday, March 18th 
Report cards go home 
 
Tuesday, March 26th 
FunRun 

Hello Shamrock Family, 
 
    I am excited to introduce and re-introduce to you a few newly hired staff 
members who will soon join our shamrock family! I have been working 
tirelessly to seek and hire qualified, experienced, compatible, and 
competent staff members to fill current open positions and to add support 
to our staff and school community. I am pleased to share and ask you to 
soon welcome the following individuals to St. John for the remainder of 
the school year. 
 
Bilingual (English/Spanish) School Secretary- To offer support to Ms. 
Aimee in the front office and to be of service to our school community, I 
have hired a part-time, bilingual secretary who will work Monday-Friday 
from 10:30am-3:30pm. 

 
Meet Yadira (Abby) Cuellar: 
My name is Abby. I have earned a B.A. in Sociology from CSU East Bay and recently 
obtained my Real Estate license. I have more than 10 years of experience working as an 
administrative assistant. I am also currently working in my local church as the Sunday 
School Director with over 10 years of experience working with children. I have organized 
various types of family events, which has taught me to be patient, fun, loving and discreet. 
I am excited to be part of St. John Catholic School because I love working with families 
and being able to help in any way I can. During my free time, I love hanging out at 
home and binge watching my favorite TV shows.  
 



St. John Catholic School Newsletter 
 

 ATTENTION ALTAR 
SERVERS (OLD AND 
NEW) 
 
On Wednesday March 20th, 
2019 from 6:30p.m. – 8p.m. 
there will be an alter server 
meeting/training.  If you are 
currently an alter server or 
would like to become one you 
must attend this meeting.   
 
If you would like to sign up to 
be an altar server the signup 
from is attached to this 
newsletter or available in the 
school office.  Please turn in 
forms by Monday  
 
TUITION ASSISTANCE: 
 
The BASIC Fund is available 
for new students whose families 
meet all the application 
requirements. The deadline to 
apply is March 15, 2019. For 
more information, please go 
to www.basicfund.org or see 
the link on our website. Current 
families please expect your 
renewal paperwork mid-March, 
due back in April.  
 
 
MUSE BAND 
 
Congratulations and thank 
you to our Intermediate 
MUSE Band students who 
performed at Moreau 
Catholic High School during 
a diocesan-wide MUSE Band 
performance! 
 

 

PreK – 8th Instructional Assistant & Yard Supervisor- To offer the support of an 
additional, qualified supervisor in PreK, as well as to provide support to other 
students as needed, I have hired a full-time instructional assistant who will work 
Monday-Friday from 7:45am-3pm.  

 
Meet Everlina Dancy: 
“It takes a village to raise child,” is the saying I live by. I believe the power of family, 
friends and community shape our youth socially, emotionally, and intellectually. My 
passion for education and children ignited at an early age and it continues to propel me 
forward as I strive to be the best teacher and community member I can be.  
I, Everlina Dancy, am Bay Area native; I graduated from Saint Joseph Notre Dame 
High School, where I learned to be lifelong learner. I then attended Tuskegee University 
in Tuskegee, Alabama. Although Tuskegee University was home away from home and 
where I met life long friends, I am a California girl through and through and after two 
years I transferred back home. Upon my return, I attended Chabot College where I 
tapped into my love for Early Childhood Education. At Chabot College, I earned my 
Associate Teacher certificate and permit. Soon after, I begun working at wonderful 
preschool in Fremont, as a two and three-year-old teacher for five great years.  
As a lifelong learner, I am currently in my senior year at Holy Names University pursing 
a degree in Psychology. As my time at HNU comes to end, I plan to further my 
education by attending graduate school in pursuit of a Masters in School Counseling. I 
also plan to continue my love for travel and return to Sierra Leone, West Africa to share 
my passion with my family and community.   
I am so excited to be joining the St. John shamrock family! I am looking forward to 
getting to know each of you, sharing lots of laughs, and creating wonderful memories. I 
hope to bring an abundance of positive energy and my love for child-friendly Pinterest 
cooking projects.  
 
SEP Teacher- In order to relinquish our classroom teachers from the additional 
responsibility of covering in SEP afterschool, I have hired a new SEP teacher to 
work in afterschool SEP Monday-Thursday. Some of you may remember this 
additional staff member, as she worked in SEP previously, a few years back. 

 
Meet Devony Cota: 
Hello, my name is Devony Cota and I’m currently attending Chabot community 
college. I am double majoring in Graphic Design and Business Management. Art is one 
of my hobbies/passions, and I currently am running my own side business of custom 
painted shoes and paintings. I currently work at Gala Bakery as a cookie decorator/ 
kitchen assistant, and I was employed at St. John previously in the 2017 SEP program. 
I’m very excited to start work again at St. John because I love working with kids and 
have done so throughout the years, with my father who is Coach Joe. Another reason 
I’m excited to work at St. John is because I’ve currently been thinking of changing my 
future career path to become a teacher for kindergarten-2nd graders. I’ve chosen to 
work at SJCS to provide myself the experience of working with kids to give me the last 
push on deciding my future path. 
 





Each Friday we honor students who have excelled in IXL.  
This week we are honoring the student in each class that 
mastered the most skills in all subjects at or above grade level.  
 
Congratulations to: 
 
PK- Ethan Chan 
K- Emma Lee and Noah Quezada  
1- Moises Macias  
2- Jennyfer Gonzalez and Jayden Ha  
3- Catlea Crisologo  
4- Jade Ocampo  
5- Arianna Chacon and Tahlia Borowsky 
6- Momo Okubo 
7- Vanessa Benavidez, Oscar Martinez, Kenneth Paule and 
Miguel Tomas 
8- Waileia Lee  

 





St. John Catholic School 
2018-2019 Yearbook 

 

On Sale NOW! 
 

COST 
Orders placed from March 11, 2019- April 30, 2019- $30 

Orders placed from May 1, 2019-May 15, 2019- $35 
 

How to place an order: 
 

Go online and make a payment  
 

www.schoolannual.com 
1. Click Parents: buy your students yearbook (it is PURPLE) 
2. Enter your school name in the search bar and click the Shop 

The Collection Button 
3. Click on the 2019 Yearbook link or photo 
4. Select yearbook to make your purchase and check out 

 
Or use the direct link:   http://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A00815150 

 
Or 

 
Send in payment to the office ATTN:  Yearbook  with the 

information below.  Please make checks out to  
St. John Catholic School 

 
 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________ Grade __________ 
 
 
Total number of yearbooks ________ 
 
 
Amount due $_______      Date: __________ 



More designs, colors and styles available on the website! 

Shamrock Shop 
Visit our new website:  

 www.sjcsshamrockshop.weebly.com 

You cannot pay for orders on this site or order from this site directly.  You will need to 
fill out the order form by clicking the link on the home page.  All payments must be 
submitted to the school office on or before the order due date each month.  Once 

you complete the order form below, please print your confirmation email and submit it 
to the office with payment. 

Checks made out to SJCS or cash accepted. 

Submit orders to the office ATTN: Kristen Elliott 
Questions?  kelliott@csdo.org 

Order Due Date: March 22nd 

Deliver Date:  April 12th



 
March 2019 
 

SCRIP ORDER 2018 - 2019   Family Name____________________________________           
      Name & Grade of oldest child ______________________ 

****Orders Due by March 14, 2019.  

Please refer to www.shopwithscrip.com for a 
complete list of participating vendors. 

 

 
 

Payment must be included with this form.  Make checks payable to St. John Catholic School 
 Turn completed forms to School Office or send back in with your student.  

Orders will be ready in about 1 week.   
 

□ Cash   □ Check # _________________________  
 

Orders Due by THURSDAY, March 14, 2019 10:00 AM.  
 
 

TOTAL $ 
□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	the	school	office								□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	SEP	
□			Please	send	home	Scrip	Order	with	eldest	child	
 

Purchased By (please print) ________________________________________Phone # ___________________________ 

I understand that Scrip is like cash and St. John Catholic School is not responsible if your Scrip order is lost or stolen. 

Signature                     Date              

Entertainment % $ QTY Net $ 
Century Theaters 4% $25   
Century Theaters Single 
Admit 10% $9.50   

Gas % $ QTY Net $ 
Arco 1.5% $50   

2.5% $250   

76 1.5% $25   
$100   

Shell  1.5% $50   
$100   

Grocery % $ QTY Net $ 
Lucky/Savemart 2% $25   

$100   

Safeway 4% $25   
$100   

Smart & Final 3% $25   
$100   

Target 2.5% $25   
$100   

Whole Foods 3% $25   
$100   

Fast Food/Restaurant % $ QTY Net $ 
Applebee’s 8% $25   
Chipotle 10% $10   
IHOP 8% $25   
Olive Garden 8% $25   

Starbucks Coffee 7% $10   
$25   

Retail % $ QTY Net $ 

Amazon.com 2.25% 
$25   
$100   

Old Navy 14% $25   
$100   

Macy’s 10% $25   
$100   

Marshall’s/TJ Maxx 7% $25   
Ross 8% $25   

Dick’s Sporting Goods 8% $25   
$100   

Walgreens 5% $25   
$100   

Write In Orders** (use back side of form if needed) % $ QTY Net $ 
     
     
     
     
     
     



 

SOUTHERN ALAMEDA COUNTY YOUTH SOCCER LEAGUE 

2019 SIGNUPS 
Registration is open to all families in the Alameda County Area 

 

MARCH MADNESS 

*$15 off registration fee during MARCH MADNESS only 

 

Registration Dates & Location 
Marina Community Center, 15301 Wicks Blvd., San Leandro 

*Wednesday, March 13, 2019   7:00pm – 9:00pm 

*Saturday, March 23, 2019   10:00am – 3:00pm 

Wednesday, April 10, 2019   7:00pm – 9:00pm 

Saturday, April 27, 2019   10:00am – 3:00pm 
 

Registration Fee (uniform included) 
Age Group:  Pee Wees (3-4-year old’s) - $100.00 

Age Group: U6-U8 - $150.00 

Age Group:  U10-U12 - $185.00 

Age Group:  U14-U19 - $205.00 

Family Discount:  $10 off for each additional sibling 

PLEASE have payment (cash or check) available at time of registration 

A COPY of your child’s birth certificate is needed only for NEW PLAYERS 
 

SACYSL Information 

 P.O. Box 185, San Lorenzo, CA 94580, www.sacysl.com, 510-278-SOCR  

             

http://www.sacysl.com/



